
Lawrence Newcomer
Engineer

December 14, 2021

Dear Nichole Seick,

I recently learned of an engineering position at Braun Northwest from Shawn Duan; a former pro-
fessor and advisor of mine. I graduated from Saint Martin’s University with a Bachelor’s of Science
in Mechanical Engineering in May of 2021. I’m confident that I would quickly prove myself to be a
valuable asset to your company and to your team.

Prior to pursuing a degree in engineering, I had a successful career in the hospitality industry. During
this time I developed a strong work ethic, and became adept at working in a fast-paced environment
while maintaining a sharp attention to detail. Additionally, this experience allowed me to broaden
my communication skills with a variety of personalities, often in a managerial role. Ultimately, my
desire to be involved in a more intellectually stimulating industry led me to study engineering and I
believe that earning a BSME is a testament to my ability to learn and process new information.

If you determine my qualifications are aligned with the responsibilities of engineer at Braun North-
west, or would like to discuss them further, please feel free to contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Lawrence Newcomer

 LNewcomerSL7@gmail.com
 (253) 882-8865
 linkedin.com/in/l-newcomer
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